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Pugel Sound Energy, Inc.
P.O. Box 97034
Bellevue, VVA 98009-9734

September 29,2009

Mr. David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Re: Docket No. UG-09l258
Advice No. 2009-15 - Natural Gas Tariff Filing

Dear Mr. Danner:

Pursuant to WAC 480-90-198, Notice Verification and Assistance, Puget Sound Energy (the
"Company") is providing this statement that it has posted the above-referenced filing in accordance with
WAC 480-90-193(1), Posting of Tariffs for Public Inspection and Review; Web, Telephone, and Mail
Access.

The Company also states that notice to the public of the filing referenced above is being completed in
accordance with WAC 480-90-195(2), Notice of tariff changes other than increases in recurring charges
and restrictions in access to services. For each customer affected by the change to Sheet No. 35 the
Company is printing a notice on each customer's bill starting with the September 4, 2009, effective date.
The text of the bill-print message is: "Should an earthquake or other event require Puget Sound Energy
to request customers stop using natural gas to protect public safety, customers who fail to comply
may be charged $10 per therm for all therms used during the curtailment period." The notice to
customers affected by the changes to Sheets 37-C and 37-D is being made in accordance with WAC
480-90-195(2) through a separate mailing to all affected customers. A copy ofthis mailing is attached.

Please contact Lynn Logen at (425) 462-3872 for additional information. lfyou have any other
questions please contact me at (425) 462-3495.

Very truly yours,

Tom DeBoer
Director, Federal & State Regulatory Affairs

Enclosure
cc: Simon J. ffitch, Public Counsel

Sheree Strom Carson, Perkins Coie


